Paw Print

. . . the yearbook publication of

WALTERBORO SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL ● 807 HAMPTON STREET ● WALTERBORO. S. C. 29488 ● 549-5888

Dear Reader,

Students reading this year's annual will, no doubt, be surprised by some of the items included in it. We hope to give the reader an awareness of community activities as well as school activities. Many changes in the town have occurred through slow and steady planning. Our objective is to update the reader on a few of these changes.

Those who have contributed their time and energy bringing PROJECT: UPDATE

to you are the following:

Business Manager Virginia Youmans Sports Editor Stephen S. Powell Student Life Editor Peggy Truluck Student Index Diane Tracv

> ASSISTANTS Rose Mary Kelly Brenda McMillan Donna Balish Kevin Furlong Michael Zeigler Jayne Mulligan Tracie Thomas Cvnthia Givens

Mary Barnes Patricia Bryant Carol Crosby Kitty Lyons Mike McDonald Stan Scriven Kathy Robertson

GOPHERS

Carl Spells William Sutton

Colleton High Advisor: Mrs. Wyman

Mr. Robbie Novit for his advice and assistance in preparing the photographs used in the 1975 Paw Print.

ICP Representative Jeff Johnson for his time and patience in helping put together our annual.

Special appreciation goes to our advisor, Ms. Connie McIntyre, who has put up with our vacillation and procrastinations and numerous terrible suggestions with sometimes strained patience. Her advice and suggestions have enriched this book greatly.

I'm sure you will enjoy PROJECT: UPDATE, The staff and I feel that this is the best yearbook WHS has ever seen. I hope that you will think so, too, when you finish reading it.

Sincerely,

Deborah B. Jackson, Editor-in-Chief